
Agreed Report of the Board of Management 19-11-24 

 

The Board of Management extends it’s congratulations to the students who received their Junior 

Cycle results recently. The Board would also like to thank all their teachers for a the work done to 

prepare the students for the exams. 

The Board congratulates all 26 students across 15 projects who have been selected to exhibit at 

the Young Scientist Exhibition in January. Thank you to Ms. Foley, Ms. O’ Keeffe and Ms Maher 

for their work with the students. This level of participation is amazing for our school and the 

Board wishes every participant the very best of luck.  

The Board was please to hear of the success of the Transition Year Outdoor Education trip to 

Kilfinane and wishes the Transition Year students the very best with their Show ‘Barbie Unboxed’ 

which has sold out the Briery Gap across 3 nights beginning 27th of November. 

The Board extends its congratulations to the Intermediate Camogie team on their success in 

winning the Cork Colleges A Final against Lismore. Thank you to coaches Liam Slattery, Ms. 

McSweeney and Ms. Lehane. 

The Board would like to congratulate Chloe Lehane for achieving a Maggie Gough medal for her 

work in the Maggie Gough Maths Competition as well as Pia El Asmar for her success in the 

Olympiad of Experimental Sciences 

The Board would like to thank the LCVP students and their teacher Mr. Galvin for their work in 

organising the annual Sports Day. Thanks also to Trish who provided the barbeque on the day and 

to Timmy who did a huge amount of work in preparation for the event.  

The Board extends its appreciation to everyone involved in the Organisation of Maths Week and 

Science Week which were a great success and were thoroughly enjoyed by the student body. 

The Board was updated on School Self Evaluation where the focus will be on continuing to 

develop Assessment for Learning techniques as well as adding a second focus of development of 

a School Inclusion Plan. 

The Board reviewed and approved the Critical Incident Management Plan. 

Next Meeting: 14-1-25 


